
From: JS Fitzpatrick [mailto:jfitz03580@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 1:46 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to northern pass 
 
Ms. Monroe, 
 
I am writing to urge you to deny a permit to Northern Pass.  I can only imagine you have heard more 
than I could ever add in a short letter so for all the typical reasons I oppose this project.  However, 
"typical" sounds so ho hum.  The reasons to oppose this project are typical because they are so obvious, 
so important, so fair and so real.  
Northern pass will hurt me personally, hurt many of my friends and neighbors, and hurt my town. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,  JS Fitzpatrick, Franconia, NH 03580 
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